
 

 

Alumni Relations Unit Launches Booth on Scientific Research Day 

The Alumni Relations Unit at the College of Dentistry successfully organized an interactive 

booth during the Scientific Research Day, held on June 7, 2023, under the patronage of His 

Excellency the University President. The event, which took place at the university theatre, aimed 

to engage alumni and gather essential data to build a comprehensive alumni database that will 

support future unit activities. 

The booth featured a detailed presentation on the unit's objectives and activities, delivered by 

the Dean of the College, the Unit Head, and volunteer interns. The university president visited 

the booth and received an in-depth explanation of the initiative, appreciating the team’s efforts 

in connecting with alumni. 

Key Highlights of the Event: 

• Duration: Three hours 

• Purpose: Collect data and connect with alumni for future collaboration. 

• Over 350 alumni (male and female) provided their information to contribute to the 

database. 

Through this initiative, the unit has laid the groundwork for stronger alumni engagement and 

enhanced support for alumni-focused activities. 

The event demonstrated the college’s commitment to fostering lasting relationships with its 

alumni while showcasing its dedication to scientific research and community collaboration. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


